
From: Azam Khan  
Sent: October 12, 2021 2:19 PM 
To: Council <Council@COCL.local>; Kevin Nagoya <KNagoya@coldlake.com> 
Subject: 2021 CPWA National Public Works Week Award community under 25,000 - Winner City of Cold 
Lake 
 
Mayor, Council and CAO, 
 
I am proud to advise that the City of Cold Lake has been selected to receive the 2021 Canadian Public 
Works Association’s (CPWA) National Public Works Week Award - community under 25,000. This award 
is for outstanding efforts in commemoration of National Public Works Week, highlighting public works 
contributions and services that benefit and enrich the community. 
 
Although we were made aware of this achievement earlier this fall, the official announcement of this 
award was made today at the Public Works Expo  virtual event (PWX Plus) during the CPWA Keynote and 
Awards. It is our understanding that a representative from the CPWA Board of Directors will present our 
municipality with an engraved plaque at a council meeting of our choice, recognizing the City of Cold 
Lake as a winner of the 2021 CPWA NPWW Awards Contest – we will aim for a November meeting.  
 
This is our second NPWW award this year – in June APWA-Alberta Chapter presented the City of Cold 
Lake with the 2021 NPWW Celebration Award - Large Communities. 
 
These well-deserved National and Provincial awards come as a result of our teams outstanding work and 
dedication to hosting a variety of events and programs to educate and energize the public about the 
value and contribution Public Works professionals make to our everyday life. 
 
On behalf of the Infrastructure Services Team, thank you for your continued support, year after year, in 
our NPWW efforts. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Azam Khan, P.Eng., CLGM 
General Manager 
Infrastructure Services 
 
City of Cold Lake  
5513 - 48 Ave  
Cold Lake, AB T9M 1A1  
   
Phone: (780) 594-4494 ext 7932 
Fax: (780) 594-3480  
Email: azkhan@coldlake.com 
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